
Veterinary Medicine Merit Badge Course 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

Your Scout is registered to take the Veterinary Medicine merit badge at Native Trails Merit Badge University 

on Saturday,  February 8, 2020. As part of the course, your Scout will travel from the University of Southern 

Indiana (8200 University Blvd.) to Mesker Park Zoo (1545 Mesker Park Dr.) to get hands on experience in the 

field. 

 

Please fill out the form below and have your Scout bring it to Merit Badge University. 

Child’s Name:_______________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s Name:_____________________________________________ 

Emergency Phone Number:____________________________________________ 

 

Person (other than parent/guardian) to notify in case of emergency: 

Name:________________________________  Phone_________________________ 

 

 

I give my child permission to ride in a vehicle from the University of Southern Indiana to Mesker Park Zoo 

and back to the University of Southern Indiana on Saturday, February 10, 2018.  

 

Parent/Guardian Signature:_________________________________________________Date:____________ 


